
 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Olathe Police Department Mobile Command Post in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive for this project is the Olathe Police Department, 501 E. 56 Highway, 

Olathe, KS, 66061. The funding would be used to upgrade technology in existing Police 

Command Post (used during critical incidents within Olathe/KC Metro area) for wireless 

capability in Genetec solutions for real time assessment. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Representative Sharice L. Davids 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

  


